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YOUTH GARDENING 

Octopus Outreach 

with Recognition 
 
A member of The Garden Club of America has discovered me! 

 

Club member’s name ________________________________Club ________________ 

 

My project was:  

 

How I was discovered_____________________________________________________ 

                                                       (relative, club, school, friend, etc.)_ 

PHOTOGRAPH: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Printed Name of Youth __________________________________________________ 

 

Youth’s Signature _________________________________________Age __________ 

 

Adult’s Signature ______________________________________Date_____________ 
(Giving permission for recognition and use of photo in the National newsletter and website) 

 

Send recognition to: (Adult’s Email):_______________________________________ 

 

(Adult’s Full Address):___________________________________________________ 

 

Send to: Cheri Kessen, TGOA National Youth Gardening Chair 
ckessen2001@yahoo.com 

1205 Limberlost Trail, Rome City, IN 46784 

http://www.gardenersofamerica.club/
mailto:ckessen2001@yahoo.com

